
 

	

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Temporary Closures - Eastbound US-6 (West Dodge Road) 
On and Off Ramps 
 
September 10, 2019 (Omaha, Neb.) — Weather permitting, there will be temporary closures of  
eastbound US-6 exit ramp to 150th Street and the 156th Street entrance to eastbound US-6 including the 
eastbound right lane beginning Thursday, September 12 at 9:00 p.m. until Friday, September 13 at  
6:00 a.m., according to the Nebraska Department of Transportation. 
 
Watts Electric Company is the contractor on this project.  These temporary ramp and lane closures are 
necessary for the installation of over-head signs. 
 
Motorists are urged to drive cautiously in and near construction zones, selected alternate routes and to 
expect delays. 
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Contact: 
Marvin Lech, P.E., (402) 595-2534 
District Construction Engineer 
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